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Do you have a Junior Volunteer in your program that you feel deserves special recognition?  TAHV wants to recognize Junior Volunteers that go the extra mile and have made an impact on their hospital program with his/her service to your community. You now have an opportunity to nominate and highlight a Junior Volunteer from your program. The Stewardship Award is a recognition award that will be given to one student per TAHV District. The Stewardship Award will be announced and given out at the 2020 Convention in Galveston. The link is on the website under Documents. Applications will be accepted until April 1, 2020. Please take the time to acknowledge our great Jr. Volunteers!
